
Schools, Settings and Organisations 
The Communication Hubs provide support to all those looking to 

improve their knowledge and understanding of children’s speech, 

language and communication development, in the early years  

and beyond.

Join a Communication Hub today to access the Hubs’ half termly 

network meetings and a range of funded opportunities to support 

your practice.
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How to sign up
Please email the Hub Lead providing your 

name, role and setting/organisation.



The North Norwich Communication Hub    

Led by: Mile Cross Primary School and 

Catton Grove Primary School. 

Focused on: Supporting best practice  

with children aged 0-5 and beyond.

Please contact: Eileen Maceachern and 

Cathy Bryan at senco@milecrossprimary.

norfolk.sch.uk to be added to their 

distribution list.  

Please visit: the website at  

www.thecommunicationhub.net

The Lionwood Communication Hub

Led by: Lionwood Infant and  

Nursery School. 

Focused on: Supporting best practice  

with children aged 0-5 and beyond. 

Please contact: This Hub works in 

partnership with The North Norwich 

Communication Hub therefore please use 

the above contact details to sign up.

The Lakenham Communication Hub 

Led by: Lakenham Primary School  

and Nursery. 

Focused on: Supporting best practice  

with children aged 0-5 years and beyond. 

Please contact: Jess Bell and Tracey 

Hawthorne at office@lakenham.norfolk.sch.

uk to be added to their distribution list.

The 0-2 Communication Hub

Led by: Little Squirrels Play Forest and 

Chestnut Nursery at Norwich Research Park

Focused on: Supporting best practice  

with children aged 0-2 years old. 

Please contact: Yvonne Hamilton  

and Suzie Squirrel Hughes at  

nrp@chestnut-nursery.co.uk to be added  

to their distribution list. Please note, this 

Communication Hub runs termly  

network meetings.

Become a Communication Hub member and access:  

Funded training opportunities • • • Half-termly online network meetings packed with 

quality CPD, local news and updates • • • Networking opportunities with local  

practitioners and advisors • • • Guest speakers • • • Ongoing peer support & guidance

JOIN 
 TODAY! 

The Breckland Communication Hub

Led by: Necton CofE Primary School 

Focused on: Supporting best practice  

with children aged 0-5 and beyond,  

in the Breckland area.

Please contact: Lynsey Eaglen at  

leaglen@necton.norfolk.sch.uk  or Leanne 

Cryan at lcryan@necton.norfolk.sch.uk  

to be added to their distribution list.

Parents and Community Groups

The Peapod Communication Hub has 

been established to provide support 

to parents and community groups 

who are looking to improve their 

knowledge and understanding of 

children’s speech, language and 

communication development. Join 

today and access the Hubs termly 

newsletter, as well as advice, 

guidance and funded training 

opportunities.

The Peapod Communication Hub

Led by: Peapod Preschool 

Focused on: Working with parents 

and community groups to support 

their understanding of children’s 

speech, language and 

communication development.

Please contact: Fran O’Neill  

and Sarah Riley at contact@ 

peapodpreschool.co.uk to be  

added to their distribution list. 


